We are proposing to replace three windows on the property, none of which are historic. The current windows do not have any historic glazing or any other aspects on them. Two of the current windows have slimline double glazing (assumed to have been installed prior to the listing of the building).

The proposed replacement windows will all be single glazed as per the requirements of the South Downs National Park Authority. Our replacements will therefore bring the windows on the property in line with the correct requirements for the area. 
